

CITY OF SAINT PAUL

OFFICE OF THE CITY COUNCIL

310 CITY HALL 15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer EMAIL: <u>legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us</u> PHONE: (651) 266-8585 FAX: (651) 266-8574

July 12, 2022

Bettie Lewis 543 Central Avenue West St Paul MN 55103

VIA US MAIL

Re: Water Appeal for Property at 543 Central Avenue West

Dear Ms. Lewis:

I apologize for the multiple letters on this, though I think this one you will be happier to receive. A letter was mailed to you July 6, 2022 indicating that the Board of Water Commissioners meeting was now being held in person at 5 pm on July 12. Ms. Moermond has changed her recommendation, and on July 12 she will ask the Board to **continue the matter to their next meeting on August 9, 2022 at 5 pm in room 330 of City Hall.** She will be asking them to credit you \$300 towards your bill; the amount that you would have received from Community Action Partnership, had you qualified for their assistance.

If you have any questions regarding the Board of Water Commissioners meeting you may contact Molly Gagnelius at 651-266-6275 for that information a few days prior to that meeting.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8585.

Sincerely,

/s/

Joanna Zimny Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant

c: Derek Olson Dolly Ludden Patrick Shea Mollie Gagnelius

Kathryn Harris via email: <u>KATHAR2006@gmail.com</u>

AFSCME